Box 350, PRINCETON, N.J.

December 5 1961

Mrs Ronald L. Price Co. Apt #8 Ste #1 Flin Flon, Manitoba, Canada

Dear Mrs Price,

It is very thoughtful of the Music Festival Association to ask Bill to sing. We have been over 'O Holy Night' several times and Bill will have the music for the accompanist. Bill shows such an interest in his work and everything is progressing very well. Sorry to hear that reservations were not available, but do realize how much it means to be at home over the holidays.

Thank you for your kinds remarks about the new record. Always feel free to write about anything concering Bill ---- Happy Holidays to all of you.

Robert Haley
Assistant Musical Director

RH/ms